
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, June 02, 2015 4:03 PM 
Sakina Deas 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 150123 

Hi Sakina, 

Per your request, we will update the docket title [to reflect Certificate No. 3718 rather than 3618]. 

Dorothy 

From: Sakina Deas 
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 3:47 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket No. 150123 

Dorothy, 

Could you change the Docket title to Docket No. 150123 to "Request for cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 3718 by 
Telcentrallnc. effective April27, 2015". Thanks. 

Sakina Deas 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office ofTelecommuncation 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
{850} 413-6504 
sdeas@psc.state.f/.us 
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